
Infection Control Policy Update 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient's Name] 

From: [Insert Your Name] 

Subject: Updates to Infection Control Policies 

Dear [Insert Recipient's Name], 

We are writing to inform you of the recent updates to our Infection Control Policies at [Facility 

Name]. These updates are designed to enhance patient safety and ensure compliance with the 

latest healthcare guidelines. 

Key Updates: 

• Policy on hand hygiene: Increased emphasis on alcohol-based hand sanitizers. 

• Updates to personal protective equipment (PPE) usage guidelines. 

• Enhanced protocols for environmental cleaning and disinfection. 

• Updated reporting procedures for infection surveillance. 

We encourage all staff members to review the updated policies attached to this letter. Training 

sessions will be held on [insert dates] to ensure everyone is informed and proficient in the new 

procedures. 

Thank you for your attention to these important updates. Your cooperation is essential in 

maintaining a safe environment for both patients and staff. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Facility Name] 

[Contact Information] 


